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Our Vision: To deliver evidence-based learning and wellbeing practices in an inclusive school culture. 
 

Book Week & Education Week 
Monday, 8th - Friday, 12th September 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

During Week 8 at Yates, we will be having a joint celebration of Book Week and Education Week. 

The Education Week theme is Ignite Your Potential and the Book Week theme is Book an Adventure. 
Below are the activities we have planned for the week: 
 

Mon, 8th  
Book Quiz 
 

During the second half of lunch, students and teachers are invited to the library to participate 
in a book quiz. Can you guess the book title from the emojis? Can you match the book 
character to their suitcase? 

Tue, 9th 
Open Day - parents & carers invited 
 

Open classrooms - 1:00 – 1:35 pm                                                                                            
Visit your child’s classroom so see what they have been learning.         
 

Picnic afternoon tea - 1:35 – 2:15 pm                                                                                    
Share a picnic afternoon tea with your children. Don’t forget to visit the art show! 
 

Book an Adventure character parade - 2:15 – 3:00 pm  (Hall COLA)                                            
Students are to dress up as a book character or someone who travels on adventures (e.g. a 
pilot, an explorer, a pirate etc) 
 

Wed, 9th 
Book an Adventure Craft 
 

Students are invited to the library at lunch to make a craft inspired by this year’s Book Week 
theme. 

 
Fri, 12th 

Literacy on the Lawn 
 

The students will finish the week by reading a book with their buddy on the lawn. 

All week - 
before school 
and 1st lunch 

Guess the number of bookworms in the jar (50 cent donation per guess). There will be separate 
prizes for K-2 and 3-6 students.    

We hope you enjoy the Book Week and Education Week celebrations with your children and we look 
forward to seeing you on Open Day.  

 
Mrs Miller, Ms McCabe, Mrs Srun and Mrs Gale                                ​ David MacSporran      
Organising teachers​                                                             Principal                                             
28th August, 2025​                       
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